H, M. Commissioner's
anguilla

Radio anguilla,
anguilla, W.l.

25 February, 1971.

fir., s#lan llerriman,

P.0. Box 6,

Fairfax, Virginia 22030,
UeSahe

Dear Mr. Merriman,

Thank you for your good letter of Bebruary 19
received today, giving us your report of reception

of Radio Anguilla,

Hfrom the information you give us it is evident
that yourreceived our signal between 8.00 and 10.00 p.m.
on the evening of Friday, 19 rfebruary. We have checked
our Logs and find your report to be correct, although
we transmit on 1505 k.h. and not 1506.

We do not issue 4.S5.L. cards as yet, but you can
take this letter as confirmation of your reception.

we send you our congratulations and best good wishes.

Roy Dunlop
Birector
neQlo angullla.






